
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 4/10/2014 11:39:29 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Field trip 

One can only hope! 

On Apr 10, 2014, at 11:36 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" < i@pge.coro> wrote: 

Is part of the design of the new car that it skips downtown Oakland? 

From: Campbell, Michael fmailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Field trip 

Come to civic center and let's see if they get our sign-off. 
http://www.insideba.yarea.coro/newsA 34/barts-model-new-train-cars-
going-bay-area?source=rss 

MC 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


